
 

You have received this email as you opted to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive our 
newsletters email us at info@petticoatlane.co.nz and ask to be removed from our list. 

 

    

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                                   December  2018                                                  

Santa costumes are all we can think about this month as the corporate work parties and social clubs host 
their end of year Christmas functions. Book your Father Christmas suit today! 
                                                                                                                 Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 
 

 

Seasons Greetings To One and All 

 

 

Freddie Mercury 
costume in store 
now to purchase 
your very own. 
What a legend this man was – what a talent. 
             “Who wants to live forever?” 

 

     

   Old favourites are sometimes the best option when it comes to a stand out character wig. 

 
 

  

Thurs                                                OPEN  Holiday Trading Hours  2018 – 2019 

Gf          
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